DRAFT COMMUNICATION POLICY

A report from a member of the Communication Team detailed a draft of the new Communication
Policy for discussion and feedback.

The Committee decided to support the draft Communication Policy.

Report of the Community and Leisure Committee to the Council Meeting of 23 October 2003


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


